
From: Walter M. Shaub
To: .
Subject: Fw: final remarks - made one correction
Date: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 3:30:28 PM
Attachments: Remarks of W M Shaub Jr.pdf

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Verizon Wireless 4G LTE network.
From: Walter M. Shaub
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 2:56 PM
To: 'Norman Eisen'
Subject: final remarks - made one correction

Use this version instead. The earlier one had a factual error in it.
Walter M. Shaub, Jr.
Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005-3917
Telephone: 202.482.9292
Email: walter.shaub@oge.gov
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